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This week in nursery we have been reading the
book Whatever Next. In the story, Baby Bear
flies to the moon in his cardboard box rocket
and has a picnic with an owl. For their picnic
they have jam sandwiches. The children have
all had a go at making their own jam
sandwiches this week. This provided an
excellent opportunity for them to develop their
fine motor skills spreading the jam and butter.
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What a wonderful (and busy) last week we have had!
Thank you to our Reception grown ups for joining us
for our ‘Teddies and Tales’ afternoon. It was so
special to be able to share our favourite stories in our
cosy classroom together.

A huge well done to Molly and Meran who have
learnt all of their tricky words and landed on the
beehive this week - superstars!

On Thursday, we shared Pantosaurus with the
children. We learnt the importance of saying no, not
keeping secrets and that our private parts are just
for us! If you would like to watch the video, here is
the link: https://youtu.be/-lL07JOGU5o 
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Whatever next!

https://youtu.be/LnroTxz7USI?si=E3yFZ1s_GQbZnBLM
https://youtu.be/LnroTxz7USI?si=E3yFZ1s_GQbZnBLM

